
Subject: [Fwd: [Fwd: District of North Van - Canlan Ice Sports]]
Date: Mon, 05 May 2003 12:34:11 -0700

From: Brian Platts <bplatts@shaw.ca>
To: Corrie Kost <kost@triumf.ca>

Subject: [Fwd: District of North Van - Canlan Ice Sports]
Date: Mon, 05 May 2003 00:09:31 -0700

From: Bill Tracey <bill_tracey@telus.net>
Organization: Systek Engineering Ltd.

To: "FONVCA (E-mail)" <fonvca@fonvca.org>

For inclusion with correspondence on the web site.

Bill Tracey

Subject: District of North Van - Canlan Ice Sports
Date: Tue, 29 Apr 2003 12:11:46 -0700

From: Bill Tracey <bill_tracey@telus.net>
Organization: Systek Engineering Ltd.

To: ted.nebbeling.mla@leg.bc.ca, katherine.whittred.mla@leg.bc.ca, daniel.jarvis.mla@leg.bc.ca

Dear MLAs

In a by-lined article in the North Shore News of Sunday, April 27, writer Trevor Carolan
urged
readers to phone each of you.

The readers were asked to express their support for Mayor Bell and Councilors Harris and
Muri, and
to emphasize that they want "a Victoria-legislated resolution to the District's Canlan
Catch-22
soon."  Translation:  Carolan wants the legislature to pass "enabling legislation" to
retroactively
legitimize what appears to have been an illegal contract approved by municipal council in
1998.

In an act of questionable ethics, writer Carolan neglected to tell his readers that he also
was a
member of District Council in 1998, and that he voted in favour of the contract in question.
His
request to have enabling legislation passed is patently self-serving, without proper
disclosure of
his interest.

I suggest it would be quite proper for you to ignore any phone calls you receive on this
topic, and
perhaps to inform the callers of Mr. Carolan's interest in the subject.

Sincerely,
Bill Tracey
3804 Brockton Cresecent
North Vancouver   V7G 1R6
604-929-1338

1 of 1 5/9/03 9:34 AM

[Fwd: [Fwd: District of North Van - Canlan Ice Sports]]


